
Welcome Nursery Parent and Carers  

Term 2 

Topic: Colour and light  

 

 

 

 

We have come back to nursery with a bang! We have had two very busy weeks already here. First 

week Halloween fun, followed by Bonfire night. The children have enjoyed making potions and 

dressing up with fancy dress. Then the second week, we have been looking at Diwali and 

Remembrance Day.  

Our number focus is…  

Numbers up to three. We have been looking at what numbers to three look like. Can we count to three 

1 to 1. Are the children able to spot the numbers around the nursery. The children have shown great 

progress with their counting and are starting to recognise some numbers.   

 

  



 

 

Our story this term is…  

“Brown bear, Brown bear”. The children have been reading Brown bear and have enjoyed learning 
about the different animals in the book. Miss Walley has made a story map and the children have 

been following the story map to help with the story.  

   

This term we are focusing on PSED. We are looking at turn taking and sharing. We will be playing 

lots of different games and during circle time we will be using jigsaw genie to help with taking turns 

when talking.  

Home challenge of the week:   

This week, we would like you to go out and collect some leaves with your grown-ups. Then 

discuss all the different colours and shapes you can see.  


